
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE PIRATE’S POST 
March 27, 2019 

 

Dates to Remember: 
Apr 1  Band/Chorus Rehearsal @ Capay            1pm 

Apr 5 7th & 8th Softball v. Lake @ Plaza      12:30pm 

 6-8th Grade Dance                6pm 

Apr 8 Band/Chorus Rehearsal @ Capay            1pm 

Apr 9-12 4th & 7th Smarter Balanced Assessment 

Apr 11 Band/Chorus Rehearsal  

@ Hamilton High             10:30am 

 Band/Chorus Spring Concert  

@ Hamilton High               6:30pm 

Apr 12 7th & 8th Softball v. Capay @ Plaza   12:30pm 

Apr 15-22 NO SCHOOL: Spring Break  

(Includes Mon. April 22nd) 

 
Apr 24 Minimum Day Dismissal @ 12:45 

Apr 25 Plaza Board Meeting  3pm 

Apr 26 NO SPARK              (Carnival Setup 3-5pm) 

Apr 27 Plaza Community Club Carnival      4-7:30pm 

Apr 30 School Site Council Meeting   3pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out our website at www.Plazaschool.org for Information, Events and Dates! 

 

 

 

 

In April and May students in 3rd-8th grade will be taking end of year CAASPP. This form of computer 

based assessment will provide very valuable data about your child’s progress towards mastering 

the standards.   The information from both the end of year assessments, and the interim 

assessments given throughout the year, is one tool we can use to help us find specific standards 

that individual students are having trouble mastering.  Because we are so small, and our whole 

staff wraps around each child from Kindergarten through 8th grade, we can use this type of 

information to track academic progress throughout each child’s entire Plaza experience.  The only 

information generated by these assessments relates to specific grade level standards.   

Most classes will complete all their required testing within a week.  Please see your classroom 

teacher for specific assessment schedules. To help limit disruptions to their testing schedule, 

please communicate with the school office if there are doctor appointments coming up.  Some of 

the tests cannot be continued once they are started.  If we know ahead of time that your child will 

be leaving mid-way through a testing session, we can have them take that test at a different time.  

Ideally appointments won’t conflict with testing schedules.   

Most of the assessments are scheduled during the morning, but some students will take more 

than one period to complete theirs. Therefore, please be sure your child is well rested and has a 

hearty breakfast on the mornings they will be testing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SPARK CANCELLED:  

April 26th, June 5th and June 6th 
 

The after school SPARK program will 

not be available Friday, April 26th 

because Plaza Community Club will be 

setting up for the Carnival, which will be 

held Saturday, April 27th from 4-7:30pm. 

All students must be picked up when 

school is dismissed at 2:45pm on Friday, 

April 26th.   

Wednesday, June 5th and Thursday, 

June 6th are the last two days of 

school. All students are dismissed at 

11:30. SPARK will not be available 

either day. 

 

 

Honor 

Roll: 

 
4th           

Kamila          

Emzly           

Mimi 

Alexa          

          

5th             

Adam 

Max 

Malia 

Sehajpreet 

Zala           

            

6th                       

Penelope          

Xiomara 

Helen 

Delaney 

Geovanni 

Michael 

 

7th 

Anthony A. 

Ronaldo 

 

8th 

Emalee 

Julian 

 

High 

Honor 

Roll: 

4th            

Olivia S.         

         

5th          

Ilan 

Alejandro       

Ava                 

Jackson A.        

Tigerlily          

Victor         

Billy B.         

         

6th                  

Jackson E.  

Gabby               

Lauren          

Amanda      

Meghan 

Julia      

River     

 

7th 

Haley F. 

Brayden 

Alexander 

 

8th 

Ciara 

Justin 

Tristen 

Dillon 

Niya 

 

  
 

Lost & Found: 

Please check lost and 

found periodically. It is 

helpful to put your 

child’s name on their 

clothing and belongings. 

Thank you. 

 

http://www.google.com/url?url=http://www.arizonamysterywriters.com/?page_id=1245&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=jjhmVOe_O-OrjALcyYGwBA&ved=0CBoQ9QEwAg&usg=AFQjCNE291ST1PCJDe2Zgka3SLYVlRTzYg
http://www.google.com/url?url=http://www.gilmerfreepress.net/index.php/site/2012/01/&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=wTtmVKSBD4HziAKi1oHgAw&ved=0CBwQ9QEwAzg8&usg=AFQjCNEdRGqXqcnNdicIEJ36XK1GWMvuDg


 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to purchase a 

yearbook, or an advertisement for your 

business, please see Mrs. Henning, or 

stop by the office. 

 

 

Plaza Community Club 

If you would like to sign up to help with the carnival, please visit https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d4eada622abfb6-2019 

You can also call the school office or email Plaza Community Club at plazapiratecc@gmail.com.  We need help with set up on 

Friday, April 26th from 3-5pm, a shift or two during the event on Saturday, April 27th, and/or cleaning up and putting things 

away after the event concludes at 7:30pm.   

Ticket packets will be sent home before break.  The top three sellers will earn a prize!  If you would like to learn more about 

how you can help by donating time, money, or auction items, please ask a PCC officer, or stop by the office and see Mr. Conklin.  

The carnival will be discussed in our next PCC meeting at 6pm on Thursday, April 11th at the Orland Round Table.  

 
Carnival Cake Booth: 

 

Each student at Plaza is asked to bring in cakes or plates of goodies for the Carnival 

Cake Booth.  We need decorated cakes, brownies, cookies, cupcakes, Rice Krispy 

Treats, pastries, fudge, or some other fabulous treat.  Please send in your 

contribution on Friday, April 26th.  If your child brings a cake or plate of treats, they 

will receive 10 carnival game tickets or 1 raffle ticket. 

Like Plaza Community Club on Facebook to find up to date information! 

 

 

Things to Remember: 
 

 Sign up for the school wide Remind app (different from classroom Remind) and SimplyCircle email notification systems 

 Turn in box tops   

 Like us on Facebook 

 Like Plaza Community Club on Facebook 

 Sign up to help with the Carnival by visiting the following link: www.SignUpGenius.com/go/5080D4EADA622ABFB6-2019   

 

 

 

 

 
 

SchoolStore.com is an online shopping mall where over 350 nationally-known merchants have agreed to give a 
percentage of sales to K-12 schools. Companies like Walmart, Sears, Target, Disney Store, Family Book Store, 
and Barnes and Noble participate. Customers can help Plaza by making everyday purchases from the nation's 
top online merchants....with NO COST and NO RISK for our school.   

With your help, students use the Online Invitation tool to send emails inviting family and friends to support 
Plaza by doing everyday shopping through SchoolStore.com. Email invitations are sent with a special link to our 
SchoolStore.  Plaza students will automatically receive credit for each purchase. Plaza will receive money and 
students will receive great prizes.   

Because we are partnering with SchoolStore, each student has been given a packet with a Golden Ticket 
number. One student at Plaza School has a winning Golden Ticket! Thank you to everyone who has already 
participated. However, as of this morning, our school has not yet had a winner. The winning ticket is still out 
there! To see if your family has it, grab the packet your child brought home, go to schoolstore.net, and sign up 
for the program. If you have not participated, the winning ticket may be in your hands. 

Informational packets were sent home. Please take a minute to review them. If you have any questions, please 
contact Mr. Conklin or stop by the office. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d4eada622abfb6-2019
mailto:plazapiratecc@gmail.com
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080D4EADA622ABFB6-2019

